
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students bid a fond farewell on the 28th September as the Bric a Brac market at 

Burnley closed for good. Market day was such a popular activity, we had to 

implement a rota. Lucky for us we now have a stand on Accrington Flea Market 

on Thursdays. 

As you can see, the work on the 1st new classroom 

is well underway. The concrete slab went down at 

the beginning of August. Then we had a little wait 

for the wood to be delivered. 

It was all systems go, early September, when the 

wood arrived, getting it treated and the building 

erected.   

The next part is to give it a warm roof (insulate / 

Velux windows & slate). 

During the year Freshfields has held 

fundraising/awareness stalls at various 

locations.  We were at Hapton Heritage 

Festival, Towneley Classic Car Show and 

Padiham Party In The Park, increasing local 

community awareness.  At the moment we 

are busy trying to make Christmas crafts to 

sell at local Christmas Fairs.  If any of you 

are interested in buying some, just ask a 

staff member. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are in the process of organising a bonfire night, curry evening, Christmas party and the 

carol concert. Keep your eyes open for emails/letters with all the details. 

Thank you to all who supported us through the 

ASDA Green Token scheme. We didn't come 

first, but on the 28th September we were 

presented with a cheque for £200.  

We have also done a bag pack on Sunday 9th 

October at Burnley ASDA. 

 Thanks so much to ASDA for allowing us to 

participate, it'll all go to our ‘Raise the Roof 

campaign ‘! 

 

To celebrate one of our favourite times of the year 

we are trying to organise a spooky disco with a 

fancy dress competition. So brush the cobwebs off 

your pumpkins and broomsticks, and get your 

vampire fangs out  

We will let you all know the details as soon as they 

are sorted. 


